ALABAMA

PORT AUTHORITY
PORT OF MOBILE

Project Name Choctaw Point — Marine Terminal Development

RFQ # ASPA-TS-2024-01

NOTICE OF RESULTS
March 14, 2024

To the Responding Firms:

On behalf of the Alabama Port Authority (APA), the Engineering Department announces the following
results for the referenced Request for Qualifications.

Successful Respondents:
Aptim Port Services

HDR

Moffatt & Nichol

APA was pleased with the quality of teams that responded to the Request for Qualifications. Multiple
teams presented themselves capable of performing the project at a high level. APA has selected the teams
deemed best to meet its current needs and perform the expected scope of work.

Sincerely,

Douglas C. Otto, Jr., P.E.
Vice President, Engineering
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